
 

 

 

Old Meetinghouse Revitalization Committee (OMRC) Meeting 

January 19,  2023 

Old Meetinghouse 

  
The Old Meetinghouse Revitalization Committee meets to continue efforts to bring the Old 

Meetinghouse up to code for occupancy so it may be utilized as a community space. It is the goal of 

the committee to finance the effort through fundraising without utilizing taxpayer dollars. 

 

Meeting Commenced at 5:09 pm 

 

Committee Present:  George Carlson, Virginia Drew, Chuck Driesbach  

 

I. Approval of the November 16th meeting minutes  - George motion to accept the minutes. 

Virginia seconded.  November 16, 2022, meeting minutes approved as written. 

 

II. Septic and bathroom updates – The septic system has been installed and connected to the 

OM.   Virginia will talk with Milestone construction concerning rough in of the bathrooms. 

 

III. Old Town Hall Renovation project process updates - Virginia – All partition walls have been 

built in the main area along with rough in of the electric and communications.  Waiting for 

doors.  Bathroom has been connected to the new septic system.   Lower level of OM has all 

sheetrock installed, carpet in the welfare office and lights operate.  Painting is next.  Waiting 

for HC door.  Chuck -  Questioned the proximity of the wall in the furnace room.  Does not 

allow access to the power switch.   Virginia -  FYI, Flashing on the back side of the belltower 

came off in the last storm allowing water into the lower level.  Temporarily repaired and will 

be fixed when weather permits. 

 

IV. Grant Funding / Gifting opportunities – Virginia - $9225 has been received from the Moose 

Plate Grant.  She will contact Tom Driscol and arrange for the last stained glass window to be 

repaired.  Need to promote the Go Fund me to try to raise additional funds.    

 

V. Treasurer position vacancy – Virginia has the financial records and will talk to Jerrica 

concerning duplication  for Town Office files.   Kristy may have identified someone that will 

join the committee and be the treasurer. 

 

VI. Other   

 

Virginia - Completed the end of year stewardship report for the state. 

 

- There continues to be discussion with the state concerning the new driveway access.  

 

George - Motion to adjourn the meeting, Virginia seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 5:53 pm 

Next meeting of the OMRC is Thursday, February 2
nd

 at 5 PM at the Library.   
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Chuck Driesbach 

Vice Chairman 


